
Welcome to Hodnet Primary School 

Visitor Safeguarding Statement 
Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is defined as: 

Protecting children from maltreatment; preventing impairment of children’s health or 

development; ensuring that children grow up in circumstances consistent with the provision of 

safe and effective care; and taking action to enable all children to have the best outcomes. 
 

Safeguarding is not just about protecting children from deliberate harm.  

It relates to aspects of school life including: 
 Pupils’ health and safety    - The use of reasonable force 
 Providing first aid     - Educational visits 
 Intimate care       - Internet safety 
 Making appropriate arrangements to ensure school security 
 Meeting the needs of pupils with medical conditions 

All Visitors must show ID to our Administrator and sign in. Visitors are expected to read 

and adhere to the code of conduct. You must wear a visitor’s badge at all times. 

Mobile phones are not permitted in school, other than in the designated area with 

permission from the Headteacher. Please leave your mobile phone with our Administrator. 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mrs P Lyall & Mrs C Williams. 

Our Safeguarding Link Governor is Miss J Darmanin 


